

Project News #6



Entry-Level Competencies Consultations

In March, we started consultation activities related to the NP entry-level competencies, led by the Education subcommittee. For more information about the subcommittee, read project news #5.

This issue of the project newsletter will give an overview of the consultation activities that have been completed and what is yet to come.

- Focus groups: The Education subcommittee has completed focus groups with the nursing regulatory bodies, NP educators and NPs.
- Jurisdictional stakeholder consultations: In June, each jurisdiction will engage NPs and other stakeholders within their jurisdiction and seek feedback on the draft NP entry-level competencies.
- **NP validation survey:** In June, we will send a survey to all NPs in Canada to comment on the draft competencies. Participation will be voluntary and anonymous.
- **Key informant interviews:** We will engage experts to provide perspectives on culture, equity, diversity and inclusion.

IN THIS ISSUE

ENTRY-LEVEL COMPETENCIES CONSULTATIONS

- Consultation with national stakeholders: We will reach out to national associations and organizations with a vested interest in NP entry-level competencies. The consultations will happen in June.
- Website feedback: Throughout the month of June, we will post draft NP entry-level competencies on www.ccrnr.ca to give interested persons or groups an opportunity to comment on them.

We have been receiving questions about various aspects of the NPR-FIPP project. We are compiling them and will soon release a new set of answers to frequently asked questions on the project page. Visit http://www.ccrnr.ca/npr-fipp.html for more information.

